
St Mary’s Primary School, Cushendall      Parent Information – November 2018 
    
 

Walk To School   -  Our second ‘Walk To School’ Day for this month will be Friday 23rd November. 
Hopefully everyone will be able to join in and the usual arrangements apply.  

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings for Primaries 4, 5 6 and 7 
Tuesday 27th November - 1.10p.m. - 3.00p.m. (Primaries 4 - 7) 
Wednesday 28th November - 1.10p.m. - 3.00p.m. (Primaries 4 - 7) 
Thursday 29th November - 1.10p.m. - 3.00p.m. (Primaries 4 - 7) 

N.B. All children (P1-7) will go home at 1.00p.m. on the above dates. Parents of children in Primaries 1, 
2 and 3 will have Parent/Teacher meetings in January/February to discuss their child’s academic progress.  
 

Christmas Lunch   -  Our school Christmas lunch will be on Friday 14th December. This will be a non-uniform 
day and school will close after lunch at 1.15p.m. If you want your child/children to have the Christmas lunch 
please fill in the slip below and give it to your child’s teacher on/before next Friday 23rd November as this will help 
the kitchen staff to plan for the correct numbers.  
 

‘Open Mornings’ – Everyone Welcome 
St Mary’s Nursery Unit Wednesday 5th December   -  9.30a.m. - 10.30a.m.   
All parents and children due to start Nursery School in September 2019 are invited to come along to see what we 
have to offer. There will be no morning session on this date but the afternoon session will be at the usual time. 
 

St Mary’s Primary School Thursday 6th December  -  10.30a.m. – 11.30am     
All parents and children due to start Primary School in September 2018 are invited to come into school to see 
what we can offer your child. You will be able to see what a normal school day looks like for our pupils.  

 
 
 

 

Term 2 Milk Money   -  The amount due for the period 8th January – 29th March 2018 is £11. Money should 
be paid on Monday 3rd December.   NB:  Please ensure you send the correct money with your child and milk, 
dinner and break monies must be in separate amounts for each child. We would greatly appreciate your co-
operation in this matter. (Please do not send cheques for milk/dinner money.) 
 

Christmas Show  -  This year our Annual Christmas Show will be held on Wednesday 12th December at 
1.30pm. & Thursday 13th December at 6.30pm (Class will end at 2.00p.m. for all classes on Thursday.) 
As in previous years these will be ‘Ticket Only’ shows.  A letter will be sent home on Monday 19th November 
regarding tickets sales. 
 

St Mary’s Website & Facebook Page  -  Please remember to regularly check our website – 
www.stmaryspscushendall.com and Facebook Page to keep up to date with everything that’s going on in our 
Primary School and Nursery Unit. 
 

Important Dates 
 
 

Friday 7th December  - Primary School & Nursery Unit closed 
Tuesday 18th December  - Carol Service in Church at 7pm 
Friday 21st December  -    End of term (Primary School and Nursery Unit will close at 11.00a.m.)  
First Holy Communion  -  Date to be confirmed  
 
Mrs Helen Magee, Principal 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like my child / children to have Christmas lunch on 14th December 2018 
 

Child’s Name:  ________________________________                              Class:  _____________ 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________                              Class:  _____________ 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________                              Class:  _____________ 

 
Signed:  _________________________________________                              Date:  ______________ 
NB:  Please do not send money with this reply slip.  Tickets can be bought in the usual way during the week 

beginning Monday 3rd December and are the same price - £2.60 

On Wednesday 2nd January 2019 information will be published on EA website www.eani.org.uk  

about applying for a funded pre-school place/primary one place in September 2019. 
 

http://www.stmaryspscushendall.com/
http://www.eani.org.uk/

